At this point, many of you have received your 1st dose of the COVID-19 vaccine if you are aged 65 and above.  Those that haven’t, please continue to use the County Health department website (www.VaccinationSuperStationSD.com) to try booking your appointment.  Please be patient as the website will have problems connecting from time to time, especially if you are using Safari as your browser.  Currently there are 5 Super Centers that have opened up in San Diego County – Petco Park, Sharp Chula Vista, Grossmont Center Mall, Cal State San Marcos, and the Del Mar Racetrack.  If you know anyone that doesn’t have good computer access, they can call 211 to try to have someone help them schedule, and potentially even come to their home if they are homebound.  ***Helpful Hint: check the website early Saturday morning as a large group of appointments seem to be released at that time.  If there are none available, keep checking back often.

Also, vaccinations are now being shipped to more pharmacies, so make sure to check the individual pharmacy website, or you can use www.VaccinateCA.com.  Vons/Albertsons seems to have a user-friendly interface that allows you to check several different pharmacies in your zip code fairly easily.  ***Helpful Hint:  if you happen to be in a pharmacy towards the end of the day, it doesn’t hurt to ask them if they have any left over vaccines.  Several patients have been lucky and gotten their shots without appointments if there are vaccines left over that would otherwise have to be wasted.

We are continuing to vaccinate larger groups of people, with March 15 as a projected date where individuals less than 65 years of age but with certain medical conditions will be eligible to receive the vaccine.  The best way to figure out when you will be eligible is by signing up on MyTurn.CA.gov.  This new resource developed by the State of California is currently being piloted in San Diego and Los Angeles counties to notify people when they are eligible to receive the vaccine.  Not all sites have transitioned over to MyTurn, but most intend to.

IMPORTANT:  San Diego has now established a facility for patients who recently have been diagnosed with COVID-19 to receive monoclonal antibody treatment.  It is a treatment that has been preliminarily shown to be helpful in patients at risk for complications from COVID-19, but it essential that people get tested early because the treatment is only effective if given early.  Please review the information at my website as detailed below.

Finally, I have new website at www.Sun-MD.com, and I am intending to provide my patients with more information about COVID-19.  So much is changing all the time, and there are so many questions that I feel the best way to communicate this is through a blog (never thought I would have one!).  Please check it out regularly for new updates.

In the meantime, be safe!  We do have a light at the end of the tunnel.
